
The Lowe Property Care team recently spent a rewarding day volunteering at Hopefield Animal Sanctuary in Brentwood,
lending a helping hand to support the sanctuary’s incredible mission.

Throughout the day, the team tackled a range of essential tasks—from cleaning enclosures for animals such as ducks and
cows, to making sure they had clean, comfortable spaces to enjoy. A major project involved carefully dismantling an old,
disused shed. Piece by piece, the team took it down and safely cleared all materials, contributing to a cleaner and safer
environment.

From wheelbarrows full of hay to buckets of animal feed, the team's spirit of teamwork and enthusiasm shone through in
every task.

Hopefield Sanctuary provides a vital service in caring for animals in need, and it was a privilege for Lowe Property Care to
contribute to such a meaningful cause.
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Updates at LPC this month 
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Talk To Us

01268 426105

info@lowepropertycare.co.uk

Little Tabrums Farm, 
Folkes Lane, 
RM14 1TH

Find us on Instagram, Facebook and LinkedIn for continued social media
engagement with the work that we do at Lowe Property Care Ltd. 
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New Joiners:

We’re excited to welcome several new people to the Lowe
Property Care team as we continue to grow and expand our
services.

We are pleased to introduce our new Maintenance Operatives,
who bring valuable skills and energy to our operations team. Their
contributions will support us in maintaining the high standards
our clients expect.

We're also thrilled to welcome Bill, our new Business Relationship
Manager. With a strong background in relationship management,
Bill will focus on building and strengthening partnerships with our
commercial clients. His expertise will play a key role in expanding
our network and supporting our continued growth.

Please join us in giving a warm welcome to all our new team
members — we’re glad to have you on board!

Staff Training: 

We’re pleased to share that Ricky, our Operations Manager, has
recently completed accredited courses in Fire Safety and Health,
Safety & Welfare. This achievement reflects our ongoing
commitment to professional development and workplace safety.
Ricky’s enhanced knowledge will further strengthen our ability to
maintain safe, compliant environments for both our team and our
clients. 
Well done, Ricky — and thank you for helping to raise the standard
across the board!

Bi-Weekly Garden Maintenance 

A biweekly garden maintenance
service has been scheduled to
ensure the property grounds
remain tidy and well-kept.

This includes lawn mowing and
general upkeep to maintain a
presentable appearance. 
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